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 SouthEast Alaska Pilots’ requires that all applicants pass a physical agility 
test prior to taking the SEAPA exam at MITAGS-West.  This is to ensure that 
every applicant meets the physical requirements demanded to safely board and 
disembark vessels underway at sea. 
 
 If an applicant is temporarily injured, but is expected to make a full 
recovery, they may elect to take the physical agility test at a later date.  The 
applicant must submit a signed copy of this form with a letter from their doctor 
stating the injury, anticipated date of full recovery, and the physical address with 
contact phone number of the doctor’s clinic. 
 

By signing this form the applicant acknowledges: 
1. He/she/they will not be eligible for a training position with SEAPA until the 

applicant has passed the required agility test.   
2. The applicant may maintain an “ineligible status” on the SEAPA trainee 

waiting list until that list has been exhausted of all other successful 
applicants.  At that time, SEAPA will run another exam and the applicant 
will be required to re-apply and retake the entrance exams. 

 
 
 
Applicant Name ________________________________ 
 
 
Applicant Signature _____________________________ 
 
 
Date_________________________________________ 


